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Welcome to Coastal Carolina University's weekly newsletter. 

This Week's News Top of Page 

~op_J 01 concert at CCU will showcase__'.70s music 
Pop 101, Coastal Carolina University's contemporary music ensemble, will present 
"Sounds of the '?Os," a concert highlighting music from the 1970s, on Wednesday, Dec. 5 
at 7:30 p.m. in Wheelwright Auditorium. 

Coastal Carolina Universin,..JQ present holiday concert 
Coastal Carolina University's Symphonic Band and Chamber and Concert Choirs will 
perform a mix of seasonal tunes and carols Thursday, Dec. 6 at 7:30 p.m. in Wheelwright 
Auditorium. General admission is $8. Admission for alumni, senior citizens and Lifelong 
Learning members is $6; children 18 and under are free, as are CCU students, faculty 
and staff, and Horry-Georgetown Technical College students. 

Jackson Scholars announced at Coastal Carolina 
Five Coastal Carolina University freshmen and sophomores have been selected to be 
Jackson Scholars, a student leadership program sponsored by Coastal's Jackson Family 
Center for Ethics and Values. 

All-call for tuba__pla~rs for Christmas concert 
Tuba, baritone and euphonium players are being sought to participate in "Tubachristmas 
2007," a public concert on Saturday, Dec. 15 at 2 p.m. at Coastal Grande Mall. The free 
concert will take place in front of Dick's Sporting Goods and Old Navy at the mall. 

Schunk releases monthl_y comprehensive economic analysis 
The latest monthly report on the national, state and local economy has been released by 
Don Schunk, research economist for Coastal Carolina University's BB&T Center for 
Economic and Community Development. This comprehensive Economic Update includes 
trends and forecasts of interest rates, GDP growth, job growth, unemployment rates, retail 
sales, housing and other essential indicators. 

Coastal Carolina receives human resources technology award 
Coastal Carolina University has received the SunGard Higher Education Technology 
Award from the College and University Professional Association for Human Resources 
(CU PA-HR). 

Hudson named director of auxiliar services at CCU 
Dean Hudson of Conway has been named to the position of Director of Auxiliary Services 
at Coastal Carolina University. 

More news stories: http://www.coastal.edu/news/ 

This Week's Announcements Top of Page 

The CCU Bookstore is having Buyback Week for used textbooks from Monday, Dec. 10 to 
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Friday, Dec. 14. Daily hours are 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. 

Here are the correct shipping addresses for CCU: 
Purchase Orders: 
Central Receiving 
Coastal Carolina University 
1270 Atlantic Ave. 
Conway, SC 29526 

For Purchasing card or DEV orders: 
Addressee 
Coastal Carolina University 
Street address of your building 
Room or suite number 
Conway, SC 29526 

For faculty and staff: 
Addressee 
Coastal Carolina University 
P.O. Box261954 
Conway, SC 29528-6054 
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Make a difference this holiday season Coastal faculty, staff and students have 
several opportunities to make contributions to the children and families in our 
community who need assistance this holiday season. 

CCU's Student Government Association is sponsoring the 2007 Angel Tree Project 
and would like to invite the Coastal community to participate. Approximately 400 
children in the surrounding area, identified by the Salvation Army, will be provided 
with one holiday present they normally would not receive. Coastal faculty and staff 
members, organizations, clubs and students are asked to stop in the Student 
Center, remove an angel from the tree on the large bulletin board in the lobby, 
purchase a gift and turn it in (unwrapped) to the Student Center by Monday, Dec. 
10. 

Coastal Productions Board is partnering with the fraternity Phi Beta Sigma and 
sorority Zeta Phi Beta to collect gifts for the 20 boys and 20 girls (ages 6 to 16) who 
currently reside at the Horry County Shelter Home. All students, faculty and staff 
members are invited to purchase $10-$20 gifs and drop them off, unwrapped, in the 
Office of Student Activities & Leadership, Student Center Room 106, or in the 
offices of either Quinnesha Winters or Antonio Pee, both located in Student Center 
Room 206, by Dec. 20 

Finally, a canned food drive is being sponsored by S.T.A.R. (Students Taking 
Active Responsibility). Your donation of canned food items may be dropped off in 
the box located in the Student Center Lobby or in the S.T.A.R. Office, located in 
Student Center Room 206. 

For more information, call Chris Donevant-Haines at 349-4165. 

Campus job openings 
These on-campus positions have just been posted. Go online to learn more about 
them. 
Custodial Workers - Facilities Management 
Administrative Support - Human Resources & Equal Opportunity 
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For more information, visit www.coastal.edu/hreo. 

This Week's Events Top of Page 

Monday, Dec. 3 
"The Son," a Beligan film in the Free Foreign Film Series, 2 p.m. at the Waccamaw 
Higher Education Center in Litchfield; 8 p.m. in Wall Auditorium, a story about a 
carpentry teacher whose life has fallen apart since the death of his child. In French 
with English subtitles. 

Wednesday, Dec.5 
POP 101 concert, "Sounds of the '70s," 7:30 p.m., Wheelwright Auditorium; tickets 
$8 general admission; $6 alumni, seniors and Lifelong Learners; free CCU 
students, faculty and staff with valid ID. 

Women's Basketball at UNC Wilmington, 7 p.m., away game 

Thursday, Dec. 6 
"Portfolios," works of art and design by graduating Coastal Carolina University 
visual art students on display from Dec. 6 to 15. An opening reception for the 
exhibit is Thursday, Dec. 6 from 5 to 7 p.m. Both the exhibit and the reception are 
free and open to the public 

Holiday concert by Coastal Carolina University's Symphonic Band and Chamber 
and Concert Choirs, performing a mix of seasonal tunes and carols,7:30 p.m., 
Wheelwright Auditorium. General admission $8; admission for alumni, senior 
citizens and Lifelong Learning members $6; children 18 and under free; CCU 
students, faculty and staff, and Horry-Georgetown Technical College students are 
free. 

Friday, Dec. 7 
Men's Basketball vs. Presbyterian, 7 p.m., Kimbel Arena 

Saturday, Dec. 8 
Women's Basketball at Jacksonville, 1 p.m., away game 

Sunday, Dec. 9 
Men's Basketball at UNC Wilmington, 4 p.m., away game 

This Week's Athletics News TOQ__Of Pggg 

Women's Basketball Wins Seventh in a Row; Defeats Converse 84-39 
All 12 Lady Chanticleers that were dressed scored as Coastal won its seventh 
game in a row with an 84-39 victory over Converse Dec. 1. 

Women's Track and Field Wraps Up Competition at Clemson Opener 
The Lady Chanticleers had top-five finishes in four different running events and 
one field event at the two-day Clemson Opener. 

Men's Basketball Versus Geor ia State Movin to Kimbel Arena 
Coastal Carolina University men's basketball game against Georgia State, Dec. 22, 
is being moved back to Kimbel Arena from the Myrtle Beach Convention Center. 
The game time for the Saturday contest will remain 7 p.m. 
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Men's Basketball Releases Mack From Scholarship 
Coastal Carolina University men's basketball sophomore Joshua Mack has been 
released from his scholarship at the end of the semester, head coach Cliff Ellis 
announced today. 

Ashley Resigns As Coastal Women's Golf Coach 
Coastal Carolina University head women's golf coach Brian Ashley has resigned 
from his position to pursue other opportunities effective immediately, CCU 
Athletics Director Warren Koegel announced today. 

Men's Soccer Alum Joseph Ngwenya Joins Germany's Alemannia Aachen for 
Tryout 
CCU men's soccer alum and Major League Soccer (MLS) Houston Dynamo forward 
Joseph Ngwenya has joined German Second Division team Alemannia Aachen for 
an opportunity to train with the team, with the chance for a tryout with the 
Bundesliga club. 

More athletics news: http://www.goccusports.com 

Coastal People Top of Page 

Sharon Thompson, professor of health promotion, recently had a manuscript 
published in the Journal of American College Health. The article, "Characteristics 
of the Female Athlete Triad in College-Cross Country Runners," was published in 
the September-October 2007 issue. 

Publication Deadlines To_Q_of P~ 

Coastal Carolina University's Newsletter will be e-mailed weekly to all students, 
faculty and staff by the Office of Marketing Communications. 

Submissions should be sent to news@coastal.edu by 5 p.m. Thursday to be 
included in the newsletter, which will be sent electronically by noon the following 
Monday. 

C TAL CAROLINA U rrYERSITY 
Privacy Policies I Site Policies I Contact Us 
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